From: I
To: Peter Cooper (VPA); Samuel Duff (VPA); Laurie Mitchell (VPA)
Cc: mitchell.advocacy@mitchellshire.vic.gov.au

Subject: Amendment C158 - Beveridge North West PSP

Date: Thursday, 16 December 2021 5:04:24 PM

Good afternoon Gentlemen,

| would like to express my objection to the proposed development of a quarry at 175 Northern
Highway, Wallan.

As you are all aware there is clear community concern that this quarry will bring noise, dust,
vibrations, and congestion impacting health, wellbeing and liveability in this area. My concerns
also include the congestion on the roads with the extra truckloads moving in and out of the
quarry and the possible decline in resale value of the real estate in Wallan; especially those
closest to the quarry.

This proposal has been rejected by the council twice previously and although the recent
documents state changes have been made in accordance with the VPA the concerns of the

community remain the same.

For your consideration

Dorothy Kirby
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